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From: TimNancy Ryan <tprtgo@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 12:02 PM

To: House Education Committee

Subject: H 5420

The Rhode Island School Superintendents Association is in strong support of H-5420. This bill would save

districts money and provide added flexibility to transport our students. it would also provide shorter bus times
for the students.

Timothy P. Ryan PhD.

Rhode Island School Superintendents Association
401-230-7377



